
We’re currently working through the approval process for stage 5 and 6 of road reconstructions 
works on a section of East Seaham Road. This approval process includes the development of a full 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) as part of the design and planning of this project.

The scope of the project includes: 

•	 Reconstructing a section of East Seaham Road to become sealed and match road widths of 
previously constructed stages of East Seaham Road 

•	 Upgrading drainage infrastructure
•	 Install road safety barriers where required
This project has been made possible thanks to funding via the Federal Blackspot project, Federal 
Local Roads and Community Infrastructure (LRCI) funds and funding from the $10M NSW 
Government election commitment.

Community drop-in information session
You’re invited to a drop-in information session to ask questions and learn more about this important 
local project on Wednesday 5 February 2025 anytime between 4pm and 6pm at Seaham School of 
Arts, 10 Warren Street, Seaham.

Next steps
There’ll be further opportunity for comment during the public exhibiton period of the draft EIS prior 
to the commencement of works.

Depending on the outcomes of the approval process, construction resource availability and weather 
conditions, works are scheduled to commence in mid 2025.
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Keep up to date! 
Scan the QR code for more information or visit  
pscouncil.info/east-seaham-road
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